
Jessie Duncan School Newsletter 

Mark Your Calendar 

 

Oct 6:  Power Awards 

Assembly 

Oct 10:  Thanksgiving No     
School 

Oct 12: Hot Lunch 

Oct 17:  Picture Day for: 

 Kinder—M/W 

 Grade 2 (2B 2D 2N) 

 Grade 3 

Oct 18  Picture Day for: 

 PreK 

 Kinder—T/Th 

 Grade 1 (1D 1P 1S 
1/2W) 

Oct 21:  No School 

Oct 25: No Kindergarten 

Oct 25-27: P/T Interviews 

Oct 31:  School Supplies 
Fee payment due 

Coming Up 

Nov 1:  Hot Lunch Orders 
Due by 10am 

 

Principal’s Message 

 

 

 

 Our first month of school is behind us already!  It’s been a busy month 
learning new routines, getting to know each other and jumping into our les-
sons.  We have held two fire drills, celebrated Terry Fox and Orange Shirt Day 
and held a Kindergarten Open House!  Getting a good start is so important and 
our success has been due to the hard work of so many and I can not express 
enough appreciation to our students, staff and parents for this. 
   
 Our weather this past month has been beautiful.  Even with that warm 
weather, we need to dress for multiple seasons all in the same day.  Our morn-
ings have been as cold as -1 degrees celsius and the afternoons have warmed  to 
23 degrees celsius.  We ask that you send your children with the appropriate 
clothing to keep them warm during our recess times. Physical activity and the op-
portunity to move is very important and we always make every effort to go outside 
for recess.  We have indoor recess when there is a steady rain or the temperature 
drops below -22 celsius.  Otherwise we will be outside having a great time on the 
playground! 
   
 Our School Council had its first meeting of the year.  Thank you to everyone 
who attended and for supporting our school.  The continued support of our par-
ents is important for the success of all our students.  If you are interested in at-
tending the next meeting it will be held at 7:00 pm, October 19th, at the 
school.  All are welcome! 
Kory Sholdice 
Principal 
Jessie Duncan Elementary School 

OCT 2021 

Terry Fox Run   

Thank you for supporting our annual 

Terry Fox Run.  Our school raised 

$409.71 for The Terry Fox Foundation.  

GOOD JOB KIDS!!!! 



 

Student Dismissal Plans 

Please communicate directly to the 
teacher or call the office when the 
usual after school plans have changed 
for your child. We need parental con-
sent to change the plan via phone, 
message or email.  

Thank you for your help to keep dis-
missal for your child’s after school 
plans go smoothly each day! We ap-
preciate it! 

 

 

SCHOOL  

PHOTO DAY 

 

Lifetouch will be here on Oct.17 &18  

to take photos. Also, this year we will 

be having class photos. 

Monday, Oct. 17th 

Kindergarten M/W 

Grade 2 (2B 2D 2N) 

Grade 3 

Tuesday, Oct. 18th 

Pre-K 

Kindergarten T / Th 

Grade 1 (1D 1P 1S 1/2W) 



THANK YOU TO THESE BUSINESSES FOR SUPPORTING OUR SCHOOL 

These ladies from Penhold 

ATB Financial delivered 

Tim Hortons smile cookies 

for every student at JDES 

in support of  Penhold 

Youth Club.  








